
From: gehollett@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Glenn Hollett
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Hydroelectric is the cleanest energy
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 7:30:35 PM

Dear Operators of the Eklutna Hydroelectric Project,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft Fish and Wildlife Plan proposed for the Eklutna River.
We need more hydroelectric dams. This is the cleanest most dependable renewable energy there is.
Wind and solar are a nasty eye sore to Alaskas great beauty.
We need more hydroelectric across the state.

Sincerely,
Glenn Hollett
North Pole, AK 99705-1145
gehollett@gmail.com
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